Reappointment and extensions for Non-
Executive Directors of the Western
Health &amp; Social Care Trust Board

The Department of Health has announced the reappointment of one Non-Executive
Director and short-term extensions to the appointments of two other Non-
Executive Directors of the Western Health & Social Care Trust Board.

£120,000 resurfacing scheme on Cottage
Road, Killeen

A £120,000 carriageway resurfacing scheme on the Cottage Road, Killeen will
commence on Monday 11 November 2019.

Departmental statement on RCN ballot
result

The Department will be holding further detailed discussions with the RCN and
other trade unions on Friday. Dialogue remains the only way forward.

Positive family support crucial in
prisoner rehabilitation — Director
General

Positive relationships and contact with family can play a crucial role in the
rehabilitation process, the Director General of the Northern Ireland Prison
Service has said.
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Good Relations Indicators: 2019 Update
Report

The Good Relations Indicator report published by The Executive 0ffice today
presents a range of statistics relating to community relations, including
numbers of hate crimes, attitudinal data on Protestant/Catholic relations and
attitudes towards mixing in schools, neighbourhoods and the workplace.
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